
Are you a carer, caring for 					  
a family member, friend or neighbour 
with a long term illness or disability? 

The Chesterfield Equality and Diversity Forum would 
like to invite you to our drop-in day. 

Tuesday 12th November 10am - 2pm 
Grace Chapel, New Square, Chesterfield, S40 1PH
Between 10am and 2pm there will be an opportunity to meet local 
groups who will be there to provide information and signposting on 
matters such as benefit entitlement and support for carers. 

Tea, coffee and cake will also be available, free of charge.

Booking is not necessary, but if you have any questions please 	
contact by email or telephone:

 policyteam@chesterfield.gov.uk  
 01246 959644 

Calling all 
carers!


